
 

 

SPRING INTO ACTION FOR CHILD CARE!  

Rally at the Legislative Building  

May 13th, 2015 at noon 

Join us in a rally to make child care a priority this federal election! Bring your picnic 

lunch and join Canadians across the country participating in activities during the week of 

action for child care.  

Child care is good for the economy, good for families, good for Canada. Vote child care 

to give every parent the opportunity to contribute to the workforce, which puts money 

back into the pockets of Canadian families, and strengthens the economy. 

For more information, please email maureenmorrison6@gmail.com or visit 

votechildcare.ca and on twitter #votechildcare2015 

 

              Child Care Coalition of Manitoba  

 

Produced by volunteer labour 

mailto:maureenmorrison6@gmail.com
http://www.votechildcare.ca/

